
 
P.O. Box 20509, Baltimore, MD21223 

HollinsRoundhouse@gmail.com 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 We are writing this letter in support of the rezoning of 1020 West Pratt St. 
Baltimore, MD 21223 to IMU-1 and the conditional use of parking lots as a principal use 
for 115 Mount Clare St. and 118 Mount Clare St. We have had several meetings with the 
developer, War Horse Cities, who has modified their original designs of the parking lots 
to accommodate residents and homeowners and worked to alleviate other concerns of the 
neighborhood. We have also entered into an MOU with the owner of the property to limit 
the types businesses that will be able to lease space from War Horse Cities. Therefore, we 
are in support for the zoning change. Thank you. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
JR Lee, President  
Hollins Roundhouse Neighborhood Association 
  


